
THE JOHN L. SANDERS MEMORIAL 
EVANSVILLE BAR FOUNDATION 

 

LEAVING A GIFT FOR THE FUTURE 

 

A gift to the Evansville Bar Foundation through your Will or Estate Plan ensures 
that the funding of local law related projects which are important to you continues 
for generations to come. 
 
There are a number of ways to leave a gift:   
 

� By leaving the Foundation a bequest of either a specific dollar amount or a 
percentage of your estate 

 
� By naming the Foundation as the beneficiary of a charitable remainder 

trust 
 

� By naming the Foundation as the beneficiary of a retirement account 
 

� By naming the Foundation as the beneficiary of a life insurance policy   
 

� By establishing a charitable gift annuity with the Foundation 
 
If you have made provisions in your Will or Estate Plan, we hope that you will 
notify the Evansville Bar Foundation Office at 426-1712 and share what you have 
provided the Foundation. 
 
On behalf of The John L. Sanders Memorial Evansville Bar Foundation and 
future attorneys:  Thank You! 
 
 
L:\LIB\DOCS\17055\MISC\QY8089.DOC 


